
Eco Committee Meeting 3 

Date: 26.1.22 

Attendees: Eva, Arabella, Sam, Archie, Sahaj, Coupar, Frank, Jana, Naomi, Holly, Thomas, Luke, 

Owen, Eleyeen, Maya, Eilidh, Louis, Jason,  Isha, Jack, Molly, Jessica, Annie. 

Absentees: n/a 

Agenda 

 Feedback and evaluative comments for the Green Flag 

This was our main focus for today’s meeting. 

Restrictions in December and early January meant it was not possible for meetings to take place as 

scheduled, so we had to work very hard today to get everything completed.  

Miss Paisey showed the children the action plan and the evaluations that she and Mrs Thomas had 

completed. The original plan had been to complete these fully with the children in December, 

however we had to adapt in order to still meet the application deadline! Children offered their 

feedback on the comments and Miss Paisey adapted them as necessary.  

 Noticeboard refresh 

Miss Paisey took new, up to date, photos of all the committee members and they completed speech 

bubbles to say why being eco was important to them. Miss Paisey is going to print the photos and 

Mrs Garcia is going to create a display of the photos and speech bubbles on the Eco Noticeboard in 

the Blue Hall.  

The next meeting will be on Tuesday 22nd February.  


